
ULARP REPORT TO FACULTY SENATE 1 10 2024 

Elaine Wise, ULARP Representative 

 

ULARP enjoyed the holidays with a December 6 luncheon at the University Club and will celebrate the 

new year at the February 18th Women’s Basketball game with Virginia Tech.  Members and their guests 

will enjoy a pre-game pizza party at Bearno’s Pizza, 301 West Market (New Location!) at 11:15.   

If you are close to retirement and interested in joining ULARP, please let me know or send an email to 

ularp@louisville.edu.  
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